

FOR UNTO US A Child is BORN.

UNTO US A SON IS GIVEN.

MERRY CHRISTMAS & HAPPY NEW YEAR!!

From
DALTON & NORMA HEATH
1420 Strawberry Branch Rd.
Kinston, NC 28501
Oct. – Nov. – Dec.

Dear Friends,

<u>Luke 2:7</u> "And she brought forth her firstborn son, and wrapped him in swaddling clothes, and laid him in a manger; <u>because there was no room</u> for them in the inn.

It is becoming more evident in this nation of ours, that there is no room for our Savior, or those that follow Him. Our Lord said, in <u>Luke 6:22</u> "Blessed are ye, when men shall hate you, and when they shall separate you from their company, and shall reproach you, and cast out your name as evil, <u>for the Son of man's sake</u>."

KEEP CHRIST IN CHRISTMAS, and don't be afraid to use His name and honor His birth!! We may not know the exact date, but we do know that He was born.

UPDATE

- 1. We have been in some great meetings during September, October and November. A great meeting in Greenville, Tn.!! I mentioned in my last prayer letter that it was like the great conferences of yesteryear. Then Tabernacle Baptist Church in Candor, NC what a blessing!! Then on to Brunswick, Maine for a great meeting!! All of these Churches know how to treat Missionaries.
- 2. We had several Mission Revivals during this time in Kenly, NC; Durham, NC; and Tarboro, NC
- 3. I will be heading to **MICRONESIA** in February!! No, Norma will not be going. Physically she just cannot handle the long hours of sitting. It is certainly a disappointment to her, but she understands her limitations. Pray for her as she remains here at home.
- 4. The new Lighthouse Baptist Church building project has not yet begun there on Guam. So, pray that all of the "red tape" will be overcome and the project can begin.

We love you folk and thank you for your faithful support and prayers. WE WISH YOU A MERRY CHRISTMAS AND A HAPPY AND PROSPEROUS NEW YEAR!!

Yours in His Service, Dalton & Norma Heath